
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF CANTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE
PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED 

TO SUPPORT THE 2021 PROPOSED BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Charter Township of Canton will be holding a virtual Zoom public hearing regarding the
property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 2021
proposed budget on Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.

All interested citizens are encouraged to attend by accessing the Zoom meeting on the Canton Township Website at www.can-
ton-mi.org and will be offered an opportunity at said hearing to voice any comments they may have regarding this request.
Written comments may also be submitted to the Township Clerk's Office at 1150 South Canton Center Road, Canton MI 48188
prior to the hearing date.

Michael A. Siegrist,
Canton Clerk 
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